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Mail in voting allows more people the chance to participate in the voting process by 

not requiring  folk to take time off work to go to the polls on a specific day and stand 

in line for long hours. Even though employers are required to allow employees the 

time, some people just do not have the luxury to do so. Additionally, filling out a mail-

in ballot from home allows users to comfortably research candidates and issues while 

filling out their ballots. The measure introduced to eliminate mail-in voting for 

everyone is a terrible thing for residents of Oregon. There is little evidence of any 

voter fraud and this stinks of voter suppression.  


